
September 27, 2012         

   

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
TO:  Mayor and Council 

 
FR:  Heather Kasprick, Deputy Clerk 

 
RE:  International Lake of the Woods Water Quality Forum 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That authorization be and is hereby given for a Member of Council to attend the 
International Lake of the Woods Water Quality Forum in International Falls, MN, taking 
place March 13 and 14, 2013 at the Rainy River Community College; and further 

 
That all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem Policy be 

hereby authorized. 

 

Background: 
This is a professional symposium intended for researchers and resource managers 
working and/or interested in research and management activities related to the Lake of 

the Woods and Rainy River Basin.  
 

Kenora City Council has always participated by sending one member of Council to 
attend this informative session.  

 

Budget: 
Council Travel budget.  

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 

 
 

 


